
We  will  call  for  general  meetings  and  information  meetings  when  we  have  sent  out  

inquiries  and  received  quotes.  Hopefully  there  will  be  some  kind  of  information  meeting  
in  March.

If  you  have  any  suggestions  for  what  the  association  should  do,  you  should  submit  a  motion.
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Try  taking  the  stairs  down  instead  of  the  elevator,  and  see  if  there  is  anything  to  remove.  Feel  free  

to  talk  to  your  neighbors.

English  

You  can  find  an  English  version  of  this  document  at  https://

lundenisollentuna.se/boendeinfo

If  you  want  to  get  more  involved  during  the  journey,  get  in  touch!  We  are  happy  to  have  

more  in  the  working  group!

There  will  also  be  elections  to  the  Board,  as  well  as  to  the  Nomination  Committee.  If  you  are  

interested,  please  contact  Kristina  Malm  Jansson,  who  is  our  nomination  committee.  Contact  her  

about  board  work  and  you  are  curious.  You  can  reach  her  best  on  070-201  70  23  or  

kristina.malmj@gmail.com.

All  of  you  who  have  condominiums  will  be  called  to  the  2022  Annual  General  Meeting  in  the  spring.

February  2022

These  must  be  submitted  to  the  board  no  later  than  31  March.  You  are  welcome  to  talk  to  

the  board  before  so  we  can  ensure  that  the  exercise  is  as  good  as  possible.

BoendeInfo

Clean  the  stairwells  If  
there  is  a  fire  or  an  acute  case  of  illness  or  something  similar,  it  must  be  easy  
to  get  up  and  down  the  stairwells.  Therefore,  you  are  not  allowed  to  store  
things  there.  Not  doormats.  Not  sledges.  Even  though  it's  winter.

Preliminary  date  is  June  14

Meeting  2022  (only  for  tenant-owners)

The  balcony  project  has  started  
The  board  has  hired  the  company  Pararet  AB,  and  they  help  us  to  
prepare  tender  documents  for  a  procurement  of  balcony  renovation  and  
related  maintenance  of  roofs  and  facades.
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Following  complaints  from  the  company  that  collects  our  waste,  we  have  made  a  new  attempt  to  

organize  the  waste  room.  Pay  attention  to  what  garbage  to  put  where.

Gunnar  Fernström,  Jan  Olivecrona,  Ludvig  Hult,  Agneta  Christiernsson,  Filip  Hidén,

We  have  rat  traps  on  display  around  our  house.  In  recent  weeks,  they  have  caught  more  rats  than  

usual.  Therefore,  it  is  important  to  keep  doors  closed  so  that  we  do  not  get  rats  and  other  rodents  

into  the  house.

February  2022

with  kind  regards,  The  Board  BRF  Lunden

mail:  styrelsen@lundenisollentuna.se

March  7,  April  4  and  May  2

We  have  also  mounted  new  lids  on  the  compost  bins.  Do  you  think  they  work?  Send  an  email  and  

say  what  you  think  of  them!

Husein  Velic,  Christian  Bertvall

Page  2  of  2

Close  the  doors  so  that  the  rats  do  not  enter!

Talk  to  Gunnar:  The  association's  chairman  Between  
18:00  and  19:00  you  can  go  down  to  the  association's  premises  and  talk  to  the  association's  
chairman  Gunnar  Fernström,  when  there  is  something  you  want  to  bring  up.  He's  in  place

Better  in  the  trash?

Thank  you  for  help  with  radon  measurement  
Measurement  has  been  going  on  in  several  apartments  for  a  month  now.  Thank  you  to  all  
of  you  who  help  with  measurements  and  ensure  that  we  can  meet  the  rules  regarding  
measurements.  You  help  prevent  health  problems  in  our  property!
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